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PUBLIG SERVICE

- , COMMISSION

Dear Public Service Commission:

#2007-00134

Kentucky American Water doesn’t care about ratepayers, the environment, or the
citizens of Kentucky. Kentucky American Water exists to serve its for-profit needs
and those of its parent company, RWE, a multinational corporation.

Do not allow Kentucky American Water to obtain a monopoly on the water of
central Kentucky. Please look at the big picture and protect us from such a hostile
takeover.

We'd love to get water any other way.

Sincerely,
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